		[bookmark: _Hlk160185619]Dear Trusted Community Partners,

The Nebraska Commission for the Blind and Visually Impaired (NCBVI) has just recently been asked to co-host a meeting with the U.S. Census Bureau. We cordially invite you to attend a meeting on Tuesday, March 19, 2024 from 2:30pm to 3:30pm at 4600 Valley Road, Fourth Floor, Room 4A, Lincoln, NE.

As a key partner in the 2020 Census outreach effort, this meeting will provide the opportunity for you to meet the Director of the Bureau and hear more about their priorities for the 2030 Census. This meeting will also provide an opportunity for community-based organizations, like yourself, to share your experience and provide the Bureau with useful insight as they plan for future opportunities for alignment.

Please share this invitation with others as you wish, as the U.S. Census Bureau would like to get as much information as possible.  

Please RSVP for the meeting by March 11, 2024. If you need a sign language interpreter, please let us know by the RSVP deadline.

RSVP to Kathy Stephens at Kathy.stephens@nebraska.gov.




		We appreciate your time and participation!

Thank you,


Carlos R. Serván, Executive Director
Nebraska Commission for the Blind and Visually Impaired






